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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

Wednesday,	November	16	
Report	Cards	go	home	with	

students	
	

Thursday,	November	17	
PTO	Meeting	4:30-5:30	PM	

	
Friday,	November	18	

Eaton’s	Pizza	Fundraiser	ends	
	

Thursday,	November	24	
Thanksgiving-	No	School	

	
Friday,	November	25	

No	School	
	

Friday,	December	9	
Eaton’s	Pizza	Pick-Up	

	
Monday,	December	12	

Winter	Music	Concert	@	6:30	PM	
	

Thursday,	December	15	
PTO	meeting	t	4:30	PM	

	
Friday,	December	23	
Classroom	Parties		

(Time	is	determined	by	individual	
teachers)	

	
Thursday,	December	29	

Skate	Night	
	
	

More thanks to our Volunteers! 
 

Thank you to the volunteers from the following events: 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR: Michelle McGlin (Co-Chair of the 
event), Jamie Koslowski (Co-Chair of the event), Anna Sherman, 
Tracy Johnson, Cole Schrage, Megan Walkters, Alanna Smith, 
Chris Reck, Heather Garcia, Amy Menchl, Alyssa Jackels, Linda 
Dums, and Julie Berendes.   
PTO DANCE – It’s a Costume Party: Charleen Davis (Coordinator 
of this event), Lainey Dahms, Jenny Hoelzel, Missy Vierling, Kristin 
Bachorez, Amanda Thompson, Jen Schmidt, and Amy Frost. 
ELECTION DAY BAKE SALE – Michelle Milbrodt (Coordinator of 
this event), Jodi & Dave Zehner, Brittany Hennessy, Teri Meylink, 
Stephanie Winkel, Lisa Kachur.  More thanks to Starbucks, 
Festival Foods, SAP and all of the families for your generous 
donations to the Bake Sale. 
GRANDPARENTS’ & RETIRED FRIENDS’ DAY – Mrs. Katie Jones 
(Coordinator of this event) Mrs. Jill Kruger, Mrs. Karen Martis, 
Mrs. Heather Shebesta, Mrs. Kim Lamers, Mrs. Cheri Jensen, and 
Mrs. Brucks (Committee Members), Bob Birkholz, Alan Dordel, 
Chris Reck, Linda Dums, Alanna Smith, and Josh Jackels. 
 

Thank you for supporting our school!  We appreciate the time 
given to help make each of these events a success!   



	

PTO Dance – It’s Costume Party! 
 

Our 2nd annual Costume Party was on Thursday, November 3.  All Spring 
Road Students in Kindergarten through 5th grade were invited to attend 
the dance in costume.  All attendees received a glow stick, and a chance 
to win a $5 gift card to Culvers from participating in the costume contest.  
Congratulations for the following students for winning a gift card: 
Kindergartener, Abby Stevens in KRoen 
1st grader, Cole Niemuth in 1Lange 
2nd grader, Zeh Clough in 2Borths 
3rd grader, Olivia Smillie in 3Devlin 
4th grader, Ayden Laabs in 4Lamers 
5th grader, Cheyenne Huettl in 5Ermis 
 

We hope all of the students and parents in attendance enjoyed the 
event.  We look forward to making this event an annual tradition for our 
school.   
 

Great American Reading Rewards 
 
Please help us raise funds for classroom reading materials and 
technology AND get your holiday shopping done early with...  
 

Spring Road School’s  
Magazine Sales & Renewals  

 
Starting… Monday, November 14th 

through Monday, November 21st 
 
Kids earn a lanyard and one emoji keychain for every booklet & 
magazine order! There will also be prizes for the top student sellers and 
the top selling classroom. 
 
Money raised from this event will be used to support literacy resources 
used in the classroom.  More information about this school fundraiser 
will be sent home on Monday, November 14th. 
   

Go to https://vimeo.com/190789219 to learn more about this 
fundraiser. 


